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(( TOP PANEL ))

 CHEVRON

AGRICULTURAL

INSECTICIDE  MITICIDE

VOLCK(R) SUPREME SPRAY

A SUPERIOR OIL SPRAY

CAUTION  

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. 

HAZARDOUS IF SWALLOWED.  

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

NOTE:  Application instructions on side label.

 GUARANTEE : 
PETROLEUM OIL    853 grams/litre 

PETROLEUM OIL MIN. UNSULFIONATED RESIDUE  785 grams/litre 
SAYBOLT VISCOSITY 105 SEC.

 1994 DRUM

CPS CODE:  241979             FILL DATE: 
PKS CODE:  981                BATCH NO:

REGISTRATION NO. 22467 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NFPA 704

208.2 LITRES (55 GAL)

SOLD BY 
CHEVRON U.S.A. PRODUCTS COMPANY 

575 MARKET STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94105 

MADE IN U.S.A.



FIRST AID: This product contains petroleum distillates.  If
swallowed, DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING, take patient to nearest
medical facility.  In case of skin contact, remove contaminated
clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap and water.  If in
eyes, flush with plenty of water for 15 minutes and take patient
to hospital at once.

Toxicological Information: Emergency information:  
call 1(510)231-0623

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Do not store at temperatures below -18'C.
Protect from water contamination during storage and transfer. 
Contamination with water may make this product unfit for its
intended use.  Always check emulsification (see mixing
directions) before use.

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings  
to the spray mixture in the tank. 

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional   
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal. 

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use. 
4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial     

requirements. 
5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product  

and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of    
Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

EPA REQUIREMENT:  SARA TITLE III SECTION 311:  ACUTE AND FIRE DO
NOT USE PRESSURE TO EMPTY THIS DRUM OR EXPLOSION MAY RESULT.  DO
NOT WELD, HEAT OR DRILL THIS CONTAINER. RESIDUE MAY IGNITE WITH
EXPLOSIVE VIOLENCE IF HEATED SUFFICIENTLY.  SEE CHEVRON MATERIAL
SAFETY DATA SHEET FOR FURTHER DETAILS REGARDING THE SAFE USE AND
DISPOSAL OF THIS PRODUCT.  AVAILABLE FROM YOUR CHEVRON SUPPLIER. 
SARA TITLE III SECTION 302 AND 313 -SEE MSDS.

IN THE EVENT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL OR HEALTH EMERGENCY INVOLVING
THIS PRODUCT, CALL 24-HOUR EMERGENCY NUMBERS:  1(800)231-0623,
1(510)231-0623



 (( SIDE PANEL ))

 CHEVRON

AGRICULTURAL

INSECTICIDE  MITICIDE

VOLCK(R) SUPREME SPRAY

A SUPERIOR OIL SPRAY

CAUTION  

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. 

HAZARDOUS IF SWALLOWED.  

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

NOTE:  First Aid and Storage & Disposal directions on top label.

 1994 DRUM

CPS CODE:  241979             FILL DATE: 

PKS CODE:  981                BATCH NO:

NFPA 704

208.2 LITRES (55 GAL)

SOLD BY 
CHEVRON U.S.A. PRODUCTS COMPANY 

575 MARKET STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94105 

MADE IN U.S.A.

 CHEVRON

AGRICULTURAL

INSECTICIDE MITICIDE



VOLCK(R) SUPREME SPRAY

A SUPERIOR OIL SPRAY

IN THE EVENT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL OR HEALTH EMERGENCY INVOLVING
THIS PRODUCT, CALL 24-HOUR EMERGENCY NUMBERS:  1(800)231-0623,
1(510)231-0623

575 MARKET STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94105 

MADE IN U.S.A.

VOLCK Supreme Spray is an especially refined Phytonomic Oil. 
Contact Insecticide.  It is for use on plants in the dormant
stage.  When using this product in combination with other
pesticides as directed on this label, observe appropriate
cautions, limitations for the products involved.

For foliage applications, the spray tank must be free of any
sulfur residue before using VOLCK Supreme Spray.  Do Not combine
sulfur sprays with VOLCK Supreme Spray on foliage and do not
follow a previous application of sulfur or apply sulfur following
VOLCK Supreme Spray until sufficient time has elapsed for safety
(at least 30 days).  If in doubt, spray a portion of one tree
previously treated with sulfur, using 3.75 L to 100 L water.  If
sufficient time has not elapsed following treatment with sulfur,
burn will show in several days.  Do not use VOLCK Supreme Spray
when temperatures are above 32'C.  When temperatures drop below
0'C (usually nighttime lows), do not spray trees until daytime
temperatures have warmed to a point above 2'C, and trees are free
from moisture due to melting frost or heavy dews.  Do not use on
foliage closer than 60 days after or 90 days before using Captan
or Folpet products.  Do not use in combination with Carbaryl. 
Application to trees weakened by disease, drought, drying wind,
or high nitrogen applications may result in oil injury.

RATES GIVEN ARE FOR 1,000 LITRES OF DILUTED SPRAY.  APPLY FOR
THOROUGH COVERAGE.

APRICOTS, PRUNES: European Red Mite, Lecanium Scale, San Jose
Scale.  Apply 15-20 litres at dormant or delayed dormant stage.

CHERRIES, PEACHES, PLUMS: European Red Mite, Lecanium Scale,
European Fruit Scale, San Jose Scale.  Apply 15-20 litres at
dormant or delayed dormant stage.

APPLES: Rust Mite. Apply 15-20 litres at delayed dormant stage.



APPLES, PEARS: European Red Mite, San Jose Scale.  Apply 15-20
litres at dormant or delayed dormant stage.

FOR BRITISH COLUMBIA ONLY:

APPLES, PEARS: European Red Mite, San Jose Scale:  Concentrate
sprayers only, use 35-55 litres of product per hectare in 
400-1,200 litres diluted spray per hectare.  For applications of
2,500 litres or more diluted spray per hectare, apply 67 litres
VOLCK Supreme Spray per hectare at dormant or delayed dormant
stage.

PEARS: Pear Psylla, Blister Mite.  Apply 20 litres at delayed
dormant stage.

ORNAMENTALS AND SHADE TREES (Conifers - see note), Holly,
Sycamores, Hawthorne, Cherry, Apple, Magnolia, Maple, Dog-wood,
Oak, Privet, Birch: Soft Brown Scale, Oyster Shell Scale, San
Jose Scale, European Red Mites (and Eggs).  Dormant spray on
deciduous varieties:  20 litres per 1,000 litres water.  Dormant
spray on other varieties: 10 litres per 1,000 litres water.

NOTE: May cause discoloration of blue spruce.  Do not use on
conifers not tolerant to oil sprays, such as blue spruce white
pine, arborvitae, and juniper.  Do not use on Japanese maple,
beech, hickory or butternut, which may be injured.

MIXING DIRECTIONS : With agitator running, start filling spray
tank with water.  when combining with Wettable Powder insecticide
or fungicide products, add these first when tank is 1/3 filled. 
Add VOLCK Supreme Spray when tank is about 1/2 full and while
there is sufficient agitation of the spray to insure complete
emulsification.

Check this product for proper emulsification by mixing a small
quantity of it with water in a small container before filling the
entire spray tank.  Correct emulsification is indicated when a
uniform milk white spray mixture results while shaking.  If the
spray mixture is not milk white after shaking, do not use the
remaining product.  Do not apply under condition involving
possible drift to food, forage, or other planting that might
damage or the crops thereof rendered unfit for sale, use or
consumption.

CAUTION : Multiple concentrate applications may cause wood
injury.  Double applications can occur on the ends of the row
during turning; turn off sprayer to avoid multiple applications.
Equipment must be capable of giving thorough coverage for maximum
insecticidal effectiveness.  If San Jose Scale is a moderate to
severe problem, use dilute application.  Concentrate applications
may delay bud development.  The following conditions may cause
oil injury : cool, damp, or extremely dry weather; broken
emulsions and/or faulty application.  Follow Provincial
recommendations and precautions.  FOLLOW ALL PRECAUTIONS ON THE



PRODUCT LABEL.

EPA REQUIREMENT:  SARA TITLE III SECTION 311:  ACUTE AND FIRE DO
NOT USE PRESSURE TO EMPTY THIS DRUM OR EXPLOSION MAY RESULT.  DO
NOT WELD, HEAT OR DRILL THIS CONTAINER. RESIDUE MAY IGNITE WITH
EXPLOSIVE VIOLENCE IF HEATED SUFFICIENTLY.  SEE CHEVRON MATERIAL
SAFETY DATA SHEET FOR FURTHER DETAILS REGARDING THE SAFE USE AND
DISPOSAL OF THIS PRODUCT.  AVAILABLE FROM YOUR CHEVRON SUPPLIER. 
SARA TITLE III SECTION 302 AND 313 - SEE MSDS.

IN THE EVENT OF AN ENVIRONMENTAL OR HEALTH EMERGENCY INVOLVING
THIS PRODUCT, CALL 24-HOUR EMERGENCY NUMBERS:  1(800)231-0623,
1(510)231-0623

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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